
Texana Groundwater Conservation District 
Board of Directors 

 
Notice of Public Meeting and Enforcement Hearing  

 
Notice is hereby given in accordance with the Open Meetings Act, Chapter 551, Government Code and 
Section 36.102 of the Texas Water Code, that the Texana Groundwater Conservation District will hold 
a public meeting on July 18, 2024, at 6:00 PM at 411 N. Wells St., Edna, Texas 77957.   

During the meeting, the Board of Directors is scheduled to conduct an enforcement hearing, consider, 
and possibly take action regarding the following enforcement matter(s): 
 
Enforcement proceedings, including consideration of remedies provided for under Section 36.102 of 
the Texas Water Code, related to enforcement case violation ECV-20240503-03 finding CSWR-Texas 
Utility Operating Company failed to obtain a production permit for a non-exempt-use well as required 
by RULE 4.3: GENERAL POLICIES RELATED TO PERMITS. 
 
For more information regarding this matter, contact Tim Andruss, General Manager of the Texana 
Conservation District at 361-781-0624 or at admin@texanagcd.org. 

 


